





05 March 2024

Regional Memorandum

No.154 s.2024

REQUEST FOR THE LIST OF INTERNATIONAL SCHOOLS

To: Schools Division Superintendents

- With reference to Memorandum No. PEO-2024-L017 Re: Request for the list
 of International Schools, this Office through the Quality Assurance Division
 (QAD) requests the submission of the List of International Schools which are
 recognized by DepEd pursuant to a legislative franchise/law.
- 2. Please access https://tinyurl.com/R4A-International-Schools for submission on or before March 7, 2024 until 12nn.
- 3. For more information, you may contact Elena L. Lopez, Education Program Supervisor, or Luz E. Osmeña, Chief Education Supervisor of the Quality Assurance Division (QAD) at 02-8682-2114 local 450.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II

Regional Director









Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal

Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114

Email Address: region4a@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedcalabarzon.ph





Republic of the Philippines Department of Education PRIVATE EDUCATION OFFICE

PEO-2024-L017 MEMORANDUM

TO

:

ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS

FROM

FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS

Assistant Secretary for Operations

MA. GEMMA M. LEDESMA

Director IV, Private Education Office

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR THE LIST OF INTERNATIONAL SCHOOLS

DATE

February 29, 2024

This has reference to the request of the Second Congressional Commission on Education (EDCOM II) for the list of international schools which are recognized by DepEd pursuant to a legislative franchise/law.

In this regard, this Office respectfully requests the submission of the aforementioned data in MS Excel (.xlsx) format using the template, which may be downloaded via this link: http://tinyurl.com/PEOIntlSchools on or before March 8, 2024 (Friday). All submissions must be consolidated at the regional level, verified, and signed by the Regional Director and must be submitted directly to the Private Education Office (PEO) through email at private.education@deped.gov.ph.

For queries and concerns, kindly communicate with the PEO through the aforementioned email or telephone at (02) 8632-1371. Likewise, kindly see attached files for further information.

For immediate compliance and appropriate action.